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Date of Announcement of the Monetary Policy Review: No. 4 - 2019 

 

The Monetary Policy Review: No. 4 – 2019, which was previously scheduled to be announced on 

Friday, 12 July 2019 as announced in the Road Map – Monetary and Financial Sector Policies for 

2019 and beyond, has been rescheduled to Thursday , 11 July 2019 at 4.30 p.m. 
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